

[Emerald Coast Cruizin](#)

**Update October 18, 2018**

The decision in today's Tourism Development Council meeting is to postpone the Fall Emerald Coast Cruizin' until the Spring Event March 6-9. This will allow Panama City Beach to focus on their rebuilding efforts. All Fall '18 registrations will be moved to the Spring or next fall event and look out for a Emerald Coast Cruizin' Hurricane Michael fundraising efforts! More details coming soon...

